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Government of the District of Columbia 

Advisory Neighborhood  
Commission 6C 

 

 
          February 11, 2021 
 
 
Anthony J. Hood 
Chair 
Zoning Commission  
  of the District of Columbia 
441 4th Street, NW  
Suite 210-S 
Washington, DC 20001 
 
Re: ZC 20-19 (Rulemaking for Accessory Building Regulations) 
 
Dear Chairman Hood: 
 
  We write to confirm that Vice-Chair Eckenwiler’s letter of February 8 (Case Exhibit 12) 
reflects the official views of ANC 6C. To avoid any uncertainty, and as proposed in that letter, 
we endorsed and adopted it by a vote of 6-0 at a duly noticed and regularly scheduled monthly 
meeting on February 10, with a quorum of six out of six commissioners and the public present 
via videoconference. 
 
 Thank you for giving great weight to the views of ANC 6C. 

 
          Sincerely, 
 

          
         Karen Wirt 
         Chair, ANC 6C  
 

ZONING COMMISSION
District of Columbia

CASE NO.20-19
EXHIBIT NO.12A


